
Parental Permission Form, 2024-2025 
For Use of Photos in Publications and/or on the 
TriangleSuzukiStrings.com or SuzukiTalent.com 

websites and Facebook page

Dear Parents or Guardian:

It is our practice when preparing work or publication in print or on 
our website at www.trianglesuzukistrings.com to seek parental 
permission before including your child's photo. The purpose is to 
represent the organization and our activities. In order to include 
your child's photo, we must have your signed permission. The 
children names will NOT be used on internet or in the 
publications.

Please review the information, sign it, and return to your child's 
teacher.

Child's Name: __________________________________

Parent or Guardian Signature: 
_________________________________________Date_____________

For your protection and privacy, we ask your permission to use 
your child's picture in publications and/ or on the website, should 
we desire.

___ I give my permission to use my child's picture


 ___ Do not use my child's picture


